
EDITORS' NOTE 

Welcome to the first issue of El Two Talk. We would like to take this opportunity to 
extend our appreciation to a number of people for making this publication possible. Dr. Muriel 
Saville-Troike and Dr. Donna M. Johnson deserve very special thanks for their willingness to 
serve as our faculty advisors. We also want to express our gratitude to the SLAT faculty 
members who were kind enough to write responses to the papers presented in this issue. Thanks 
to Constance Herron and Dawn Miller, the SLAT administrative assistants, for their valuable 
help. The cover for this volume was designed by So Yen Lee, a graduate student in graphic 
design at the University of Arizona. Her talents are greatly appreciated. Financial support for 
this first issue has been kindly provided by the SLAT Program. Finally, we want to 
acknowledge all of the SLAT students who gave us their support, and especially those who 
contributed to this volume. 

We would like to remind our readers that the papers in this volume are working papers and 
that, as such, any reference to them should make mention of their preliminary nature. In addition, 
reproduction of any paper should only be made with the consent of the author. 

We are very interested in arranging exchanges of working papers with other programs. 
We also plan to make subscriptions available for future issues. Submissions from outside our 
program are encouraged. Inquiries concerning submissions, subscriptions, or exchanges should 
be addressed to: 

Managing Editor, El Two Talk 
SLAT Program 
Modem Languages Building, Room 445 
University of Arizona 
Tucson, AZ 85721 USA 

Telephone: (602) 621-7391 
FAX: (602) 621-8885 
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